
I am in support of HB1151. Please vote yes in favor of this bill! I really don't feel that the ND 
Game and Fish should be telling people what they can and can't do on their own property. I 
usually winter over 100 deer at my farm with no help given by the Game and Fish. In doing so I 
also don’t ask for any reimbursement for the hay or feed that the deer eat. If I want to hunt over 
bait on private property, I should be able to do that without the Game and Fish telling me I can't.  

 
Brandon Reiser 


